
   

Ladewig-Zinkgraf American Legion Post 243 

40 Stafford Street, P.O. Box 416, Plymouth, WI 53073 

www.wilegionpost243.org 

Post business meetings are held the second Tuesday of the month at 7:00 PM 

Officers 

Post Commander – Eugene Blindauer 920-893-8191  Sgt. at Arms – David Neidfeldt              920-838-5805 

1
st
 Vice – DuWayne Wieck  920-627-1879  Sgt. at Arms – Don Guse  920-565-3770 

2
nd

 Vice – Kelly Wilfer                                Adjutant – Konrad Kaczkowski  920-892-2651 

Chaplain – Robert Sherfy  920-400-1119  Finance Officer – Rick Zinkgraf  920-893-0686 

Service Officer - Ed Schroeder  920-892-6284  Membership Officer - Mark Provencher 920-449-5331 

   

Auxiliary Unit 243 Officers 

President – Cindy Faller   920-892-7699  Treasurer – Ann Kaczkowski  920-892-2651  

Vice President –Linda Wieck  920-627-3460  Membership – Kathy Halloran  920-892-4818 

Chaplain – Rose Wirtz   920-918-5157  Parliamentarian – Violet Feldmann 920-892-4784 

Secretary – Gina Lentz   920-893-0599  

Hall Rental – Jim Myers 920-889-9112 

 

Meeting Highlights 
December 8, 2015 

Attendance:  35 members 
 
Oratorical: Ed Schroeder reported that he has 2 students from Elkhart Lake high school and 2 students from 
Plymouth High School that will compete at the post on January 13th, 2016 at 6:30 PM. Post members are 
encouraged to attend. 
 
Honor Guard Sweaters: Sweaters are in and have been slowly distributed to members 
 
House Committee: Jim Myers reported a sink backup in Apt. #4, and needed Haucke Plumbing 
To snake out the drain at a cost of $150.00 
 
50/50 Raffle: Members voted to have the 50/50 raffle funds at Social Night be used as a tip for the food 
servers at the end of season. 
 
Midwinter Conference: The State conference will be held in Wisconsin Dells in January and the membership 
voted to have Mark Degner, Dave Ronn, and DuWayne Wieck represent the Post and Mark Provencher Jr. as 
an alternate 
 
Sick Call: Mike Mueller and Stan Seurer 
 
Taps: Craig Johnson 30 year Legion member, U.S. Army Veteran Korean War 78 years old 
 
Future Events: The membership would like to have a Post picnic and thought sometime in July or August and 
utilize Plymouth City party. Confirmation won’t be known until February when the City accepts reservations. 
Also there was discussion of hosting an Army Vs Navy football game open house next year. The public would 
be invited however the emphasis would be to encourage Veterans to attend. 
 
New Addition: You will be more comfortable at the next event you attend at the Post. The new  
Padded folding chairs have arrived and set up. 
 
Post Christmas party: Those attending are reminded to bring an unwrapped toy for the Marine Corps “Toys 
for Tots” program. The member and guest will each receive a drink ticket for each toy and in addition receive a 
raffle ticket for a Christmas basket worth $50.00. 
 
The Commander would like to extend a Very Merry Christmas to all and a Happy and Prosperous Ne Year. 
Please remember in your prayers members that are no longer with us.  
 

Next meeting January 12, 2016 7:00 PM Post Clubhouse 
 

Auxiliary Notes 
 

Thank you to all our ladies who were so generous with signed with signed Christmas cards for our Veterans. 
Our next meeting will be January 4th, 2016 looking for a good turnout. Wishing all of you a Very Merry 
Christmas and a Happy Healthy New Year.  Please remember to turn in your volunteer hours to Cindy Faller.  

 

http://www.wilegionpost243.org/

